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Iowa Electric Light and kwer Company
December 21, 1983

S-83-13

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator
Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Subject: Duane Arnold Energy Center
Docket No: 50-331
Op. License No: DPR-49
Transmittal of MASP Changes

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Pursuant to the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(p), Iowa Electric has
made changes to the Duane Arnold Energy Center's Security Plan.

These changes have been reviewed in accordance with the
requirements of 10 CFR 50.54(p) and it is our determination that the changes
do not decrease the safeguards effectiveness of the security plan.

This transmittal includes the original transmittal letter with
enclosures and five copies of the transmittal letter with enclosures.

The attachment to this letter contains information of the type
described in 10 CFR 73.21; therefore, it should be withheld from public
disclosure.

Very truly yours,
I

8312290259 831221 , }t/' I

PDR ADOCK 05000331
F PDR Richard W. McGau p,

Manager, Nuclear ivision | h

RWM/EDR/dmb* f
Attachments: 1. Description of Change to Duane Arnold Energy Center / Q#

Security Plan A
2. Affected pages ,},- - -

ATTACHMENT CONTAINS

{. SAFEGUARDS INFORMATIONtr,c :
.

S. Tuthil
NRC Resident Office
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